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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

  The Re-examination of Paper-I of Recruitment of  Sub-Inspectors in Delhi 
Police, Central Armed Police Forces (CAPFs) and Assistant Sub-Inspectors in CISF 
Examination, 2016 will be held in Computer Based Examination Mode on 4th, 5th, 
and 6th June, 2016 for the candidates who have applied in Eastern Region. The Re-
examination will be conducted only for  those candidates who had appeared in the 
said examination on 20.03.2016. Accordingly e-Admit Cards for the 16,616 eligible 
candidates of Eastern Region have been uploaded on the website of  the Eastern 
Regional Office of the Commission www.sscer.org on 19.05.2016.  If any candidate 
who appeared in the examination on 20.03.2016 but whose e-Admit Card is not 
available for downloading on the website he may contact the Eastern Regional 
Office of the Commission immediately. 

2. Candidature of the following 15 candidates who had appeared in the 
examination on 20.03.2016 has been cancelled since they were found to be in 
possession of mobile phone/Bluetooth device in the examination hall during the 
examination held on 20.03.2016, and e-Admit Cards have not been issued to them: 

ROLL NO NAME 

4205005900 SANDEEP KERKETTA
4205007145 DEEPAK KUMAR
4410000168 AMIT KUMAR ROY
4410001727 BIKASH KR DAS
4410003951 SANJEEB THAKUR
4410006026 SOUMITRA MANNA
4410009529 KAMALESH BARMAN
4410009608 SELIM REJA
4410010650 SUMAN KUMAR RAI
4410013162 MD MOHAIUDDIN ALI
4410013389 ANAND KR SHARMA
4410014267 SIRSENDU SHEKHAR JANA
4410015760 RAJESH DEBNATH
4410018177 NITISH SHAW
4604005117 JITENDER

 
 

Regional Director 
Eastern Region 


